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Co-Chair Gorsek and McLain, Co-Vice Chairs Starr and Davis, and Members of the 

Committee:  

 

I am an Oregon resident asking you to support HB 3362.  

 

Both myself and friends of mine have been in motor vehicle accidents when a deer 

ran out in front of our cars.  And on many, many occasions I've driven by deer that 

were on the side of the road or when they crossed the road in front of my driving path 

(near collisions).   Cars and large animals need to be separated!   

 

I've seen these wildlife crossing structures work really well in Canada!  Please 

support this bill, so we Oregonians can also be safe as our Canadian neighbors.  

 

Thank you, for your time and consideration!  

 

Sincerely, Cheryl Heinrichs 


